
 
 

COMMITTEE ON ACADEMIC POLICY 
 

Minutes for March 4, 2010 
 
We convened at 4:10 p.m.  Present were Dan Chambliss, Todd Franklin, Katherine Kuharic, 
Craig Latrell, Kyoko Omori, and Jon Vaughan. 
 

• We reviewed the Registrar’s revisions of WebAdvisor, designed to better show current 
registration status of courses. 
 

• We heard brief reports on departmental reviews. 
 

• We met with Catherine Phelan, Peter Millet and Margie Thickstun about the 
Communication Department review, then discussed the issues raised. 
 

• The meeting ended at 6:00 p.m. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
Dan Chambliss 


